
 
 
 
 
 
 

June 14, 1995 
 
 
 
Mrs. Deedee M. Siytangco 
Spokesperson for Mrs. Corazon C. Aquino 
1459 Perez St., Paco 
Manila 1007 
The Philippines 
 
Dear Mrs. Siytangco: 
 
Commencement weekend is now behind us, and we believe that Mrs. Aquino’s visit was 
a great success.  I hope that she feels the same way. 
 
Enclosed with this letter are some of the materials that you had requested in your letter 
dated April 20, 1995.  These include a copy of Mrs. Aquino’s commencement address 
and a copy of President Dave Frohnmayer’s introduction and citation conferring the 
degree.    
 
I also have enclosed six VHS videotapes.  Our videographer asked me to inform you that 
the footage was recorded on Beta SP and that he would be happy to provide you with 
Beta copies upon request.  The tapes show the following activities: 
 

• Mrs. Aquino, escorted by President Frohnmayer, on a walking tour of the UO 
campus (approximately 30 minutes) 

• Mrs. Aquino’s press conference (approximately 21 minutes) 
• President Frohnmayer’s introduction of Mrs. Aquino, and her speech at the UO 

commencement, followed by several cutaways of graduates and spectators 
(approximately 18 minutes) 

 
We will send you at least six copies of photographs, as you requested, when they are 
available.  We expect them to be available sometime next week. 
 
Please let me know if I can be of further assistance. 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
      Susan E. Plass 



      Assistant Vice Provost for International 
Affairs 
 
 
 


